
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

       
 

March 13, 2025 
 
TOMORROW – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS   Enjoy your long weekend! 
 
 
MONDAY IS ST. PATRICK’S DAY!   So show us your lucky Irish spirit by dressing 
up in your finest Leprechaun greenery!! 
 
 
ALBERTA EDUCATION ASSURANCE SURVEY   Edgerton Public School 
encourages all parents/guardians of   students in Grades 4-12 to complete the survey 
that came home with one of your students last week.  This data is used for informed 
decision making for the purpose of improving programs and student academic 
results in subsequent years.  We are proud of our school and what we are able to 
offer but welcome input that can make it better.  The Parent Guide is provided to 
assist you in completing the survey.  Data is skewed when only a few 
parents/guardians complete the survey, so please fill out your survey.  Thanks so 
much! 
 
 
SCHOOL SWIMMING LESSONS  Teine Energy has once again graciously sponsored 
swimming lessons for our elementary students.  This year’s lessons will be held at the 
Wainwright Communiplex pool.  The students will be transported to & from the pool by 
bus.  ALL costs are covered by Teine Energy.  *Please note students will not receive 
evaluations at the conclusion of lessons.  
The schedule is as follows: 
Tuesdays: April 1, 8, 15, 29 - Kindergarten & Grade 5/6 lessons 
Kindergarten- 1pm 
Grade 5/6 - 2pm  
Wednesdays: May 7, 14, 21, 28 - Grades 1-4 lessons 
Grade 1&2 – 1pm 
Grade 3&4 – 2pm 
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MITCHELL’S SOUP FUNDRAISER ENDS MONDAY, MARCH 17TH 
Grade 3 and 4 will be holding an online fundraiser to raise some funds for a field trip. 
They have partnered with Mitchell's for delicious Canadian-made soups to stock your 
pantry! The fundraiser will run from March 3 to March 17, with orders being 
fulfilled before April. Their goal is to sell 50 soups! 
Please contact Mrs.S at katherine.seifried@btps.ca if you need help with ordering. 
Online orders can be placed at: https://shorturl.at/eYyFq 
 
 
CELEBRATION OF LEARNING   Parent Teacher Interview Night is coming up on 
March 27th. Kindergarten to Grade 4 will be participating in a Celebration of Learning 
between 5-7pm. Families of K-4 are welcome to stop in during that time to view student 
work, check out bulletin boards, and have their students share with them skills they are 
working on. Teachers will reach out requesting a meeting as well if necessary but you do 
not need to book one. If you would like a meeting however, please reach out to your 
child's teacher. 
 
 
EDGERTON MINOR BALL REGISTRATION IS OPEN! We are offering teams for 
anyone born 2021 or earlier. Please see the attached poster for registration information.  
There will also be a ball skills camp offered on March 22, 2025 at the Edgerton School 
Gymnasium. This event is being conducted by Bulldog Baseball Academy, and will focus 
on hitting, fielding and throwing skill development. It is open to anyone age 7 and older 
in this calendar year. See attached information to register. Thank you to Chesterman 
Farms for sponsoring this event in our community! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 

1. The Village of Edgerton Grade 12 Scholarship Application 
2. Edgerton Minor Ball Info 
3. Little Eagles Info 
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